Mastering Autocad Mep 2013
If you ally compulsion such a referred mastering autocad mep 2013 books that
will present you worth, get the categorically best seller from us currently
from several preferred authors. If you desire to comical books, lots of novels,
tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are afterward launched, from best
seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy every books collections mastering autocad mep
2013 that we will unconditionally offer. It is not re the costs. Its
practically what you infatuation currently. This mastering autocad mep 2013, as
one of the most vigorous sellers here will agreed be accompanied by the best
options to review.

Mastering AutoCAD Civil 3D 2016 Cyndy Davenport 2015-08-19 Utilize AutoCAD
Civil 3D 2016 for a real-world workflow with these expert tricks and tips
Mastering AutoCAD Civil 3D 2016 is a complete, detailed reference and tutorial
for Autodesk's extremely popular and robust civil engineering software. With
straightforward explanations, real-world examples, and practical tutorials,
this invaluable guide walks you through everything you need to know to be
productive. The focus is on real-world applications in professional
environments, with all datasets available for download, and thorough coverage
helps you prepare for the AutoCAD Civil 3D certification exam with over an
hour's worth of video on crucial tips and techniques. You'll learn how to
navigate the software and use essential tools, and how to put it all together
in the context of a real-world project. In-depth discussion covers surveying,
alignments, surface, grading, cross sections and more, and instructor support
materials provide an ideal resource for training and education. This book will
take you from beginner to pro, so you can get the most out of AutoCAD Civil 3D
every step of the way. Understand key concepts and get acquainted with the
interface Create, edit, and display all elements of a project Learn everything
you need to know for the certification exam Download the datasets and start
designing right away With expert insight, tips, and techniques, Mastering
AutoCAD Civil 3D 2016 helps you become productive from the very beginning.
The Aubin Academy Paul F. Aubin 2014-07-12 The Aubin Academy Master Series:
Revit® MEP is the ideal book to help readers successfully use Revit MEP. It is
a concise manual focused squarely on the rationale and practicality of the
Revit MEP Building Information Model (BIM) process. The book emphasizes the
process of creating projects in MEP rather than a series of independent
commands and tools. The goal of each lesson is to help the reader complete
their projects successfully. Tools are introduced together in a focused process
with a strong emphasis on “why” as well as “how.” The text and exercises seek
to give the reader a clear sense of the value of the tools, and a clear
indication of each tool's potential. The Aubin Academy Master Series: Revit MEP
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is a resource designed to shorten your learning curve, raise your comfort
level, and, most importantly, give you real-life tested practical advice on the
usage of the software to create mechanical, electrical, and plumbing designs,
and calculations. Empowered with the information within this book, you will
have insight into how to use Revit MEP to create coordinated BIM project models
and documentation. Revised and updated to the latest release of the software
Includes practical project focused how-to exercises where readers learn by
“doing”. Focused on MEP Production so readers can learn to create a coordinated
BIM model and documentation set. Written by authors with over 75 years of
combined real-World architectural and MEP industry experience. Provides “Power
User/BIM Manager” tips throughout. Includes free online download of complete
dataset of project files to follow along in the exercises.
AutoCAD Civil 3D 2014 Essentials Eric Chappell 2013-06-14 Quickly learn
essential Civil 3D tools and techniques Get a thorough introduction to AutoCAD
Civil 3D, the industry-leading engineering software used to design roads,
highways, subdivisions, drainage and sewer systems, and more. This Autodesk
Official Press book is a unique learning resource that features concise,
straightforward explanations and real-world, hands-on exercises and tutorials.
With compelling full-color screenshots and approachable exercises that
demonstrate core features and functions, the book helps you gain understanding
and confidence as you master this premiere civil engineering software.
Introduces the software's interface and foundational concepts Follows a
workflow-based approach that mirrors how projects progress in the real world,
and guides you through importing and working with field survey data, managing
point data with groups and styles, and modeling terrain using surfaces Covers
creating and editing alignments and profiles, designing 3D road models,
building and analyzing terrain models, designing and analyzing pipe networks,
and much more Shows how to estimate quantities and create construction
documentation Provides information to help you prepare for the Civil 3D
certification exam AutoCAD Civil 3D Essentials is the perfect, real-world
introduction to the powerful civil engineering software.
BIM and Integrated Design Randy Deutsch 2011-08-15 "Ready or not, it’s high
time to make BIM a part of your practice, or at least your vocabulary, and this
book has as much to offer beginners as it does seasoned users of building
information modeling software." —Chicago Architect The first book devoted to
the subject of how BIM affects individuals and organizations working within the
ever-changing construction industry, BIM and Integrated Design discusses the
implementation of building information modeling software as a cultural process
with a focus on the technology’s impact and transformative effect—both
potentially disruptive and liberating—on the social, psychological, and
practical aspects of the workplace. BIM and Integrated Design answers the
questions that BIM poses to the firm that adopts it. Through thorough research
and a series of case study interviews with industry leaders—and leaders in the
making out from behind the monitor—BIM and Integrated Design helps you learn:
Effective learning strategies for fully understanding BIM software and its use
Key points about integrated design to help you promote the process to owners
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and your team How BIM changes not only the technology, process, and delivery
but also the leadership playing field How to become a more effective leader no
matter where you find yourself in the organization or on the project team How
the introduction of BIM into the workforce has significant education,
recruitment, and training implications Covering all of the human issues brought
about or exacerbated by the advent of BIM into the architecture workplace,
profession, and industry, BIM and Integrated Design shows how to overcome real
and perceived barriers to its use.
The Aubin Academy Revit Architecture Paul F Aubin 2015-06-24 The Aubin Academy
Revit Architecture combines a straightforward, reader-friendly style with
detailed project-focused exercises that encourage you to learn by doing.
Readers will gain practical, firsthand experience with the powerful and popular
Autodesk(R) Revit(R) Architecture software; purpose-built for Building
Information Modeling (BIM), which industry leading architects and building
design professionals are using to move beyond traditional Computer Aided Design
(CAD) and drafting to manage complex projects, foster collaboration and boost
productivity. With tools for early schematic design and planning, detailed
design development studies and tools to create complete sets of deliverables
including traditional construction document sets and modern digital output,
Revit offers the modern architect everything they need to be successful in
today's competitive market. Within these pages you will find a concise manual
focused squarely on the rationale and practicality of creating architectural
projects within the BIM paradigm. The emphasis is on proven best-practice
procedures rather than a series of independent commands and tools. The goal of
each lesson is to help readers complete building design projects successfully.
You will find equal emphasis on "why" individual tools and features are used,
not just "how" to performs the picks and clicks. The text and exercises seek to
give the reader a clear sense of the value of the tools, while remaining
focused on practical examples from architectural practice. The Aubin Academy:
Revit Architecture provides resources designed to shorten your learning curve,
raise your comfort level, and, most importantly, give you real-life, tested,
and practical advice on the usage of the software to create architectural
Building Information Models. Features: - Thorough coverage of the essential
skills required to use Revit Architecture to create building design projects
including: modeling tools, setting up views, composing sheets, working with
design options, linked files and team collaboration with worksharing. - The
author combines his extensive experience as an educator and architectural
professional with a straightforward, engaging writing style, making even
complex material easier for readers to master and apply to real projects. Practical, project-focused exercises encourage readers to "learn by doing,"
giving them a deeper understanding of the BIM process and the tools and
techniques used to complete it. - Power User/BIM Manager tips throughout the
text offer readers practical insights on what is required to manage building
information modeling in a modern architectural setting. - Dataset and practice
files are included with the text and available for download from the author's
website. Files are provided for each chapter, so you can skip to just the
topics you need, or follow the lessons from start to finish. - Check your
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progress by comparing your results to the completed versions provided in each
chapter's downloadable dataset. - Use the text to help you prepare for Autodesk
Professional Certification. Icons next to pertinent topic headings throughout
the text help you prepare for the certification exam. - Use the book with
Autodesk(R) Revit(R), Autodesk(R) Revit(R) Architecture, or Autodesk(R)
Revit(R) LT software.
The Aubin Academy Master Series: AutoCAD MEP, 2012, 2013 and beyond Paul F.
Aubin 2012-09-01 The Aubin Academy Master Series: AutoCAD MEP is a concise
manual focused squarely on the rationale and practicality of the AutoCAD MEP
process. The book emphasizes the process of creating projects in MEP rather
than a series of independent commands and tools. The goal of each lesson is to
help the reader complete their projects successfully. Tools are introduced
together in a focused process with a strong emphasis on “why” as well as “how.”
The text and exercises seek to give the reader a clear sense of the value of
the tools, and a clear indication of each tool's potential. The Aubin Academy
Master Series: AutoCAD MEP is a resource designed to shorten your learning
curve, raise your comfort level, and, most importantly, give you real-life
tested practical advice on the usage of the software to create mechanical,
electrical, and plumbing designs, and calculations. Empowered with the
information within this book, the reader will have insight into how to use
AutoCAD MEP to create construction documents that are reflective of their
standards and expectations.***This edition is designed takes the core version
2012 text and makes it compatible with version 2013 by providing a 2013 format
dataset download and noting differences where they occur. This book is fully
compatible with version 2012, 2013 and beyond. Visit paulaubin.com for free
downloads and PDF chapters***
Revit MEP Step by Step 2021 Metric Edition Lu-Yen Chang The purpose of this
book is to provide efficient materials for those who want to learn the software
of Autodesk Revit, especially for those who are interesting in building MEP
systems. This book is ideal for school students and instructors. It also helps
MEP professionals who want to add this software tool to enhance their works. As
the title "Step by Step" of this book implies, readers will exercise the
software from the beginning to the end of the modeling. That's how you get the
whole picture of the entire story and learn the software. This book covers five
major disciplines of MEP systems: • Mechanical • Hydronic Piping • Electrical •
Plumbing • Fire Protection Besides the modeling of 3D Duct Works, Conduits and
Piping, it also covers Energy Analysis, Lighting Calculation, Schedule
Creations and many MEP related Properties. The last two are really the heart of
Building Information. Author also included a bonus chapter of Architectural
Modeling that will give reader extra background and experience of the software.
I wrote this book in two versions: Imperial and Metric. Reader can choose the
one to suit his/her need. With 1000+ steps, 1000+ figures, 60+ exercise files
(download from author's Google Drive) to guide you to complete the entire
modeling of a building, there is no reason you cannot succeed Autodesk Revit
MEP.
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Mastering Autodesk Inventor 2014 and Autodesk Inventor LT 2014 Curtis
Waguespack 2013-06-06 An Autodesk Official Press guide to the powerful
mechanical design software Autodesk Inventor has been used to design everything
from cars and airplanes to appliances and furniture. This comprehensive guide
to Inventor and Inventor LT features real-world workflows and work
environments, and is packed with practical tutorials that focus on teaching
Inventor tips, tricks, and techniques. Additionally, you can download datasets
to jump in and practice on any exercise. This reference and tutorial explains
key interface conventions, capabilities, tools, and techniques, including
design concepts and application, parts design, assemblies and subassemblies,
weldment design, and the use of Design Accelerators and Design Calculators.
There's also detailed coverage of design tactics for large assemblies,
effective model design for various industries, strategies for effective data
and asset sharing, using 2D and 3D data from other CAD systems, and improving
designs by incorporating engineering principles. Uses real-world sample
projects so you can quickly grasp the interface, tools, and processes Features
detailed documentation on everything from project set up to simple animations
and documentation for exploded views, sheet metal flat patterns, plastic part
design, and more Covers crucial productivity-boosting tools, iLogic, data
exchange, the Frame Generator, Inventor Studio visualization tools, dynamic
simulation and stress analysis features, and routed systems features
Downloadable datasets let you jump into the step-by-step tutorials anywhere
Mastering Autodesk Inventor and Autodesk Inventor LT is the essential,
comprehensive training guide for this powerful software.
Autodesk Revit Architecture 2016 Essentials Ryan Duell 2015-06-16 Put Autodesk
Revit Architecture 2016 to work for you with this real-world focused guide
Autodesk Revit Architecture 2016 Essentials helps you get acquainted and
quickly become productive with the leading Building Information Modeling
software. With a real-world focus and a tutorial-based approach, this
invaluable guide features concise, straightforward explanations and hands-on
exercises that walk you through the entire design process. Each chapter opens
with a quick discussion of concepts and learning goals, and then briskly moves
into step-by-step instruction illustrated by compelling full-color screen
shots. This new edition includes expanded information on rendering and
visualization, and a new discussion surrounding effective work sharing, details
and annotations, drawing sets, and professional workflows. The companion
website features additional tutorials, plus downloadable data sets that allow
you to jump in at any point and compare your work to the pros. Revit
Architecture 2016 is a powerful, sophisticated BIM application designed to
boost productivity with automated documentation for every design and update.
This guide takes you through the entire design process, and shows you how to
get the most out of Revit every step of the way. Design walls, floors, roofs,
ceilings, stairs, ramps, railings, and more Work with families, groups, and
phasing, and add color fills and rendering Create compelling drawing sets with
details and annotations Learn the tips and tricks experts use to get the most
out of Revit Autodesk Revit Architecture 2016 Essentials gets you up to speed
quickly, so you can win more bids and expedite the project approval process.
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Mastering Autodesk Revit Architecture 2014 James Vandezande 2013-05-15 Learn
Revit Architecture with expert instruction from thisAutodesk Official Press
guide The new edition of this bestselling Revit book is the mostuseful and
approachable Mastering Revit Architecture yet.Thoroughly revised and updated,
this comprehensive guide toAutodesk's industry-leading building information
modeling (BIM)software features in-depth explanations, real-world examples,
andpractical tutorials help you grasp crucial tools, techniques, andconcepts so
you can quickly start doing real work in Revit. Youwill learn core BIM concepts
and best practices for everything fromputting together impressive building
designs to producing soliddocumentation, creating visualizations that impress
clients, andmore. Hands-on exercises with downloadable before-and-after
filesprovide plenty of opportunities to practice the real-worldscenarios and
hone all the crucial Revit skills. Explains the user interface, general
concepts, best practices,and new features of Revit 2014 Teaches modeling,
massing, and visualization with Revit Helps users develop extended modeling
skills for walls, stairs,floors, and more Features detailed documentation and
presentationtechniques Provides detailed instruction, step-by-step tutorials,
andnumerous examples Includes downloadable starting and ending files and
additionaladvanced content Offers information to help readers prepare for
Autodesk'scertification exams This detailed reference and tutorial is the
perfect resource forbecoming an expert with Autodesk's powerful BIM software.
Renaissance Revit Paul F. Aubin 2013-11-12 Leverage the power of the Revit
family editor to create complex forms drawn from classical architecture. This
book brings together three of the author's favorite things: architecture,
history and Revit in a hands-on manual like nothing else available! From the
foreword: "Paul Aubin has carved out a distinctive niche in the overlapping
worlds of BIM, Revit & Education. He offers support to self-directed learners
who have caught the BIM bug and are seeking greater fluency & deeper knowledge.
To a large extent I think his success is rooted in his own eagerness to explore
and learn; plus his ability to share that enthusiasm with others. In this book
he has taken that approach to a new level, seizing on one of his long-term
interests, embarking on a journey of discovery, and sharing the results with
his audience...And there is no better way to deepen your insight than to build
your own versions of the classical orders using a programme like Revit. I think
Paul has hit upon an explosive combination. Let him draw you in and take you on
two rides for the price of one. Let the synergy generated by the disparate
worlds of software & history drive your learning experience forward. You may
well find that, like a child, you learn new skills and knowledge in an
effortless riot of exploratory play...So buy the book, make the journey and
take your BIM pencil for a walk across the virtual pages of history."
Mastering Autodesk Revit MEP 2016 Simon Whitbread 2015-09-01 Get up and running
on Autodesk Revit MEP 2016 with this detailed, hands-on guide Mastering
Autodesk Revit MEP 2016 provides perfectly paced coverage of all core concepts
and functionality, with tips, tricks, and hands-on exercises that help you
optimize productivity. With a focus on real-world uses and workflows, this
detailed reference explains Revit MEP tools and functionality in the context of
mastering-autocad-mep-2013

6/19

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on November 29, 2022 by guest

professional design and provides the practical insight that can only come from
years of experience. Coverage includes project setup, work sharing, building
loads, ductwork, electrical and plumbing, and much more, with clear explanation
every step of the way. The companion website features downloadable tutorials
that reinforce the material presented, allowing you to jump in at any point and
compare your work to the pros. This is your guide to master the capabilities of
this essential productivity-enhancing tool. Generate schedules that show
quantities, materials, design dependencies, and more Evaluate building loads,
and design logical air, water, and fire protection systems Create comprehensive
electrical and plumbing plans tailored to the project Model your design with
custom parameters, symbols, fixtures, devices, and more If you're ready to get
on board this emerging design, collaboration, and documentation paradigm,
Mastering Autodesk Revit MEP 2016 is the one-stop resource you need.
The Aubin Academy Master Series: AutoCAD MEP 2012 Paul Aubin 2011-07-01 The
Aubin Academy Master Series: AutoCAD MEP is a concise manual focused squarely
on the rationale and practicality of the AutoCAD MEP process. The book
emphasizes the process of creating projects in MEP rather than a series of
independent commands and tools. The goal of each lesson is to help the reader
complete their projects successfully. Tools are introduced together in a
focused process with a strong emphasis on "why" as well as "how." The text and
exercises seek to give the reader a clear sense of the value of the tools, and
a clear indication of each tool's potential. The Aubin Academy Master Series:
AutoCAD MEP is a resource designed to shorten your learning curve, raise your
comfort level, and, most importantly, give you real-life tested practical
advice on the usage of the software to create mechanical, electrical, and
plumbing designs, and calculations. Empowered with the information within this
book, the reader will have insight into how to use AutoCAD MEP to create
construction documents that are reflective of their standards and expectations.
AutoCAD 2016 and AutoCAD LT 2016 No Experience Required Donnie Gladfelter
2015-10-14 Hands-on AutoCAD training in a tutorial-driven beginner's guide
AutoCAD 2016 and AutoCAD LT 2016: No Experience Required is your ultimate
beginner's guide to the leading drawing and design software. Using a continuous
tutorial approach, this book walks you step-by-step through the entire design
process from setup to printing. Follow the tutorial from start to finish, or
jump in at any time to pick up new skills. The companion website features
downloadable tutorial files that allow you to join the project at each progress
point, and the short discussions and intensively hands-on instruction allow you
to instantly see the results of your work. You'll start by learning the basics
as you create a simple 2D drawing, and then gradually build upon your skills by
adding detail, dimensions, text, and more. You'll learn how to create an
effective presentation layout, and how to turn your drawing into a 3D model
that can help you pinpoint design flaws and features. AutoCAD's newest commands
and capabilities are reinforced throughout, so you can gain confidence and
build a skillset to be proud of. Get acquainted with the AutoCAD 2016 interface
and basic commands Create accurate drawings and elevations to communicate your
design Add detail to your plans with groupings, hatches, text, and dimensions
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Lay your design out for printing, or go 3D to create a walk-through model
AutoCAD 2016 and AutoCAD LT 2016: No Experience Required gets you started, so
you can begin designing today.
AutoCAD 2016 and AutoCAD LT 2016 Essentials Scott Onstott 2015-05-29 Learn
AutoCAD 2016 quickly and painlessly with this practical hands-on guide AutoCAD
2016 Essentials gets you up to speed quickly, with hands-on instruction on the
program's core features and functions. This new edition provides more
manufacturing and landscape examples, a stronger emphasis on skills rather than
tools, starting and ending files for every exercise, and a more clearly defined
layout that separates the step-by-step instructions from the "why" discussion.
Based on the real-world task of designing a house, the hands-on exercises help
you quickly develop confidence and become productive with the software as you
master the major 2D functions and move into 3D modeling. From layout to
presentation, this in-depth guide takes you through the entire design process,
and provides downloadable data so you can compare your work to the pros. If
you're preparing for AutoCAD certification, this book is the ideal study guide
— and the only one officially endorsed by Autodesk. This book is your unique
learning resource that features concise, straightforward explanations and
hands-on exercises. Each chapter opens with a quick discussion of concepts, and
then briskly moves into an approachable, practical tutorial that helps you gain
confidence in your new AutoCAD 2016 skills. Master the AutoCAD interface and
basic 2D drawing skills Work with splines, polylines, hatch patterns, and
gradients Organize objects with layers, groups, blocks, and cross-referencing
Use constraints and layouts, print and export, model in 3D, and much more If
you're a design professional, AutoCAD is need-to-know software. You have to be
comfortable with it to be productive. AutoCAD 2016 Essentials gets you up and
running quickly, with patient instruction and plenty of hands-on practice.
Mastering Autodesk Revit 2017 for Architecture Marcus Kim 2016-06-10 The
ultimate guide to Revit Architecture just got even better Mastering Autodesk
Revit 2017 for Architecture is the bestselling guide for Revit Architecture
users of all levels, with focused discussions, detailed exercises, and
compelling real-world examples. This new edition has been completely revamped
based on reader and Revit Architecture instructor feedback to be more useful,
more complete, and more approachable than ever. Organized by real-world
workflow, practical tutorials guide you through each phase of a project to help
you understand BIM concepts and quickly start accomplishing vital Revit
Architecture tasks. From templates, work-sharing, and project management, to
modeling, documentation, annotation, and complex structures, this book provides
full coverage of essential Revit Architecture tools and processes. The
companion website features before-and-after tutorials, additional advanced
content, and an hour of video instruction to help you quickly master crucial
techniques. Learn up-to-date Revit Architecture workflows and processes Master
modeling, massing, and other visualization techniques Work with complex
structural elements and advanced detailing Prepare for Autodesk certification
exams Building information modeling pairs the visual design representation with
a parametric database that stores all geometry, spatial relationships,
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materials, and other data generated by the design process. Design changes
instantly update all documentation, and it's this efficiency that makes BIM the
new permanent paradigm. Whether you're studying for a certification exam or
navigating the switch from CAD, Mastering Autodesk Revit 2017 for Architecture
is your number-one guide to getting up and running quickly.
Autodesk Architectural Desktop Paul F. Aubin 2006 Digging deep into the
advanced techniques and deployment strategies of Autodesk Architectural Desktop
(ADT), this comprehensive guide, applicable to both the 2007 and 2008 release,
and co-authored by best-selling ADT author Paul F. Aubin-- emphasizes the
process of creating projects with ADT while equipping readers with the tools
both to assess current CAD standards and to build checklists for use throughout
the deployment process. Focusing squarely on architectural production, the
presentation progresses through installation, setup, configuration, training,
customization, and standardization, arms readers with all the tools necessary
to build a successful implementation plan uniquely suited to their needs.
The Aubin Academy: Revit MEP 2013 Paul F. Aubin 2012-07-01 The Aubin Academy
Master Series: Revit® MEP is the ideal book to help readers successfully use
Revit MEP. It is a concise manual focused squarely on the rationale and
practicality of the Revit MEP Building Information Model (BIM) process. The
book emphasizes the process of creating projects in MEP rather than a series of
independent commands and tools. The goal of each lesson is to help the reader
complete their projects successfully. Tools are introduced together in a
focused process with a strong emphasis on “why” as well as “how.” The text and
exercises seek to give the reader a clear sense of the value of the tools, and
a clear indication of each tool's potential. The Aubin Academy Master Series:
Revit MEP is a resource designed to shorten your learning curve, raise your
comfort level, and, most importantly, give you real-life tested practical
advice on the usage of the software to create mechanical, electrical, and
plumbing designs, and calculations. Empowered with the information within this
book, you will have insight into how to use Revit MEP to create coordinated BIM
project models and documentation. Includes practical project focused how-to
exercises where readers learn by “doing”. Focused on MEP Production so readers
can learn to create a coordinated BIM model and documentation set. Written by
authors with over 75 years of combined real-World architectural and MEP
industry experience. Provides “Power User/BIM Manager” tips throughout.
Includes free online download of complete dataset of project files to follow
along in the exercises.
Mastering Autodesk Revit 2018 Lance Kirby 2017-06-22 The best-selling Revit
guide, now more complete than ever with all-new coverage on the 2018 release
Mastering Autodesk Revit 2018 for Architecture is packed with focused
discussions, detailed exercises, and real-world examples to help you get up to
speed quickly on the latest version of Autodesk Revit for Architecture.
Organized according to how you learn and implement the software, this book
provides expert guidance for all skill levels. Hands-on tutorials allow you to
dive right in and start accomplishing vital tasks, while compelling examples
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illustrate how Revit for Architecture is used in every project. Available
online downloads include before-and-after tutorial files and additional
advanced content to help you quickly master this powerful software. From basic
interface topics to advanced visualization techniques and documentation, this
invaluable guide is your ideal companion through the Revit Architecture
workflow. Whether you're preparing for Autodesk certification exams or just
want to become more productive with the architectural design software,
practical exercises and expert instruction will get you where you need to be.
Understand key BIM and Revit concepts and master the Revit interface Delve into
templates, work-sharing, and managing Revit projects Master modeling and
massing, the Family Editor, and visualization techniques Explore documentation,
including annotation, detailing, and complex structures BIM software has become
a mandatory asset in today's architecture field; automated documentation
updates reduce errors while saving time and money, and Autodesk's Revit is the
industry leader in the BIM software space.
BIM Handbook Rafael Sacks 2018-07-03 Discover BIM: A better way to build better
buildings Building Information Modeling (BIM) offers a novel approach to
design, construction, and facility management in which a digital representation
of the building product and process is used to facilitate the exchange and
interoperability of information in digital format. BIM is beginning to change
the way buildings look, the way they function, and the ways in which they are
designed and built. The BIM Handbook, Third Edition provides an in-depth
understanding of BIM technologies, the business and organizational issues
associated with its implementation, and the profound advantages that effective
use of BIM can provide to all members of a project team. Updates to this
edition include: Information on the ways in which professionals should use BIM
to gain maximum value New topics such as collaborative working, national and
major construction clients, BIM standards and guides A discussion on how
various professional roles have expanded through the widespread use and the new
avenues of BIM practices and services A wealth of new case studies that clearly
illustrate exactly how BIM is applied in a wide variety of conditions Painting
a colorful and thorough picture of the state of the art in building information
modeling, the BIM Handbook, Third Edition guides readers to successful
implementations, helping them to avoid needless frustration and costs and take
full advantage of this paradigm-shifting approach to construct better buildings
that consume fewer materials and require less time, labor, and capital
resources.
Autodesk Revit Architecture 2014 Essentials Ryan Duell 2013-04-10 Quickly learn
essential Revit Architecture tools and techniques Autodesk Revit Architecture
is the powerful, sophisticated building information modeling (BIM) software
that has transformed the architectural design industry. This Autodesk Official
Press guide is the perfect introduction to the powerful software for
architects, designers, and students. Three Revit experts provide concise
explanations, real-world examples, and plenty of hands-on exercises and
tutorials. You'll soon master the basics and then find yourself using the
software confidently, productively, and effectively. Beginners will get
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comfortable with Revit's core features and functions. Current users will have a
valuable reference to refresh and hone their skills. And everyone can use this
practical book to help prepare for the Revit Architecture certification exams.
Gets readers up and running on Autodesk Revit Architecture 2014, Autodesk's
industry-leading building information modeling software Explains core Revit
tools, features, functionality, real-world workflows, and BIM concepts Covers
schematic design, modeling, families, views, creating drawing sets, and more
Features best practices, rendering and visualization, worksharing,
documentation, and annotation Provides downloadable starting and ending files,
so readers can compare their work to that of the pro's Autodesk Revit
Architecture 2014 Essentials is your perfect introduction toto the powerful
industry-leading BIM software.
Mastering Autodesk Revit Architecture 2016 James Vandezande 2015-06-02 The
Autodesk-endorsed guide to real-world Revit Architecture mastery Mastering
Autodesk Revit Architecture 2016 provides focused discussions, detailed
exercises, and compelling, real-world examples to help you get the most out of
the Revit Architecture 2016 software. Information is organized to reflect the
way you learn and implement Revit, featuring real-world workflows, in-depth
explanations, and practical tutorials that help you understand Revit and BIM
concepts so you can quickly start accomplishing vital tasks. The thorough
coverage makes this book an ideal study guide for those preparing for
Autodesk's certification exam. The companion website features before-and-after
tutorials, additional advanced content, and video on crucial techniques to help
you quickly master important tasks. This comprehensive guide walks you through
the software to help you begin designing quickly. Understand basic BIM concepts
and the Revit interface Explore templates, work-sharing, and project management
workflows Learn modeling, massing, and visualization techniques for other
industries Work with complex structures, annotation, detailing, and much more
To master what is quickly becoming an essential industry tool, Mastering Revit
Architecture 2016 is your ultimate practical companion.
Practical Autodesk AutoCAD 2021 and AutoCAD LT 2021 Yasser Shoukry 2020-05-15
Learn 2D drawing and 3D modeling from scratch using AutoCAD 2021 and its more
affordable LT version to become a CAD professional Key FeaturesExplore the
AutoCAD GUI, file format, and drawing tools to get started with CAD
projectsLearn to use drawing management tools for working efficiently on large
projectsDiscover techniques for creating, modifying, and managing 3D models and
converting 2D plans into 3D modelsBook Description AutoCAD and AutoCAD LT are
one of the most versatile software applications for architectural and
engineering designs and the most popular computer-aided design (CAD) platform
for 2D drafting and 3D modeling. This hands-on guide will take you through
everything you need to know to make the most out of this powerful tool,
starting from a simple tour of the user interface through to using advanced
tools. Starting with basic drawing shapes and functions, you'll get to grips
with the fundamentals of CAD designs. You’ll then learn about effective drawing
management using layers, dynamic blocks, and groups and discover how to add
annotations and plot like professionals. The book delves into 3D modeling and
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helps you convert your 2D drawings into 3D models and shapes. As you progress,
you’ll cover advanced tools and features such as isometric drawings, drawing
utilities for managing and recovering complex files, quantity surveying, and
multidisciplinary drawing files using xRefs, and you'll learn how to implement
them with the help of practical exercises at the end of each chapter. Finally,
you’ll get to grips with rendering and visualizing your designs in AutoCAD. By
the end of the book, you’ll have developed a solid understanding of CAD
principles and be able to work with AutoCAD software confidently to build
impressive 2D and 3D drawings. What you will learnUnderstand CAD fundamentals
using AutoCAD’s basic functions, navigation, and componentsCreate complex 3d
solid objects starting from the primitive shapes using the solid editing
toolsWorking with reusable objects like Blocks and collaborating using
xRefExplore some advanced features like external references and dynamic
blockGet to grips with surface and mesh modeling tools such as Fillet, Trim,
and ExtendUse the paper space layout in AutoCAD for creating professional plots
for 2D and 3D modelsConvert your 2D drawings into 3D modelsWho this book is for
The book is for design engineers, mechanical engineers, architects, and anyone
working in construction, manufacturing, or similar fields. Whether you’re an
absolute beginner, student, or professional looking to upgrade your engineering
design skills, you’ll find this AutoCAD book useful. No prior knowledge of CAD
or AutoCAD is necessary.
Mastering Autodesk Revit MEP 2015 Don Bokmiller 2014-05-30 The definitive guide
to Autodesk Revit MEP The expert author team for this Autodesk Official Press
book has employed their years of experience to develop this exhaustive
reference and tutorial, which is perfectly paced to cover all the core concepts
and functionality of Revit MEP including: Navigating the interface Project
setup and templates Worksharing Mechanical concerns such as building loads and
ductwork Electrical concerns such as lighting and communications outlets
Plumbing concerns such as fixtures and water systems This revision covers all
of Revit MEP's new features and includes more advanced electrical and plumbing
information. In addition, the book features real-world sidebars and hands-on
tutorials that reinforce the detailed discussions, along with downloadable
before-and-after tutorial files to help you complete the hands-on projects.
This Autodesk Official Press book is the perfect resource for becoming a Revit
MEP expert.
Introduction to AutoCAD 2017 Bernd S. Palm 2016-07-15 Master the complexities
of the world's bestselling 2D and 3D software with Introduction to AutoCAD
2017. Ideally suited to new users of AutoCAD, this book will be a useful
resource for drawing modules in both vocational and introductory undergraduate
courses in engineering and construction. A comprehensive, step-by-step
introduction to the latest release of AutoCAD. Covering all the basic
principles and acting as an introduction to 2D drawing, it also contains
extensive coverage of all 3D topics, including 3D solid modelling and
rendering. Written by a member of the Autodesk Developer Network. Hundreds of
colour pictures, screenshots and diagrams illustrate every stage of the design
process. Worked examples and exercises provide plenty of practice material to
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build proficiency with the software. Further education students will find this
an invaluable textbook for City & Guilds AutoCAD qualifications as well as the
relevant Computer Aided Drawing units of BTEC National Engineering, Higher
National Engineering and Construction courses from Edexcel. Students enrolled
in Foundation Degree courses containing CAD modules will also find this a very
useful reference and learning aid.
Mastering Autodesk Revit Architecture 2013 Phil Read 2012-07-03 Learn BIM the
Revit Way Revit is Autodesk's industry-leading Building Information Modeling
(BIM) software, and this Autodesk Official Training Guide thoroughly covers
core Revit topics such as modeling, massing, sustainability, and more. It also
brings you up to speed on advanced techniques such as using Revit in the cloud
and how to go direct to fabrication. Organized by real-world workflows, this
book covers the interface, templates, worksharing, modeling and massing,
visualization techniques for different industries, sustainability, roofs and
floors, stairs and railings, documentation, and much more. This Autodesk
Official Training Guide teaches you how to use the leading BIM software and
also serves as a study aid for Autodesk's Certified Associate and Certified
Professional exams Organized according to actual workflows, the book begins
with an explanation of key BIM concepts, familiarizes you with the interface,
and then moves into actual application Covers modeling and massing, the Family
Editor, visualization techniques for various industries, documentation,
annotation and detailing, and how to work with complex walls, roofs, floors,
stairs, and railings Companion website features before-and-after tutorial
files, so readers can jump in at any point Mastering Autodesk Revit
Architecture helps you learn Revit in a context that makes real-world sense.
Mastering Autodesk Navisworks 2013 Scott Johnson 2012-07-30 The only book on
Autodesk's popular and powerful architectural project collaboration software
This Autodesk Official Training Guide is the perfect detailed reference and
tutorial for the powerful Navisworks software. You'll quickly learn how to use
Navisworks to design, review, and collaborate while saving time, meeting
budgets, and working efficiently. Covering the entire project design workflow,
this book is crammed with detailed how-to instruction; real-world examples; and
tips, tricks, and expertise gleaned from the expert author team. Discover how
to work with more than 60 file formats, create a single 3D model, navigate and
edit it, find design problems with Clash Detection, visualize schedules, and
much more in this jam-packed guide. Covers all the Navisworks features in
Simulate, Manage, and Freedom Explains Navisworks file types and all of the 60+
other supported file types Shows you how to navigate around a 3D model and
enable snap shots and animation Addresses using Clash Detection to test and
find problems, optimizing and visualizing schedules using the TimeLiner 4D
simulation tool, and more Helps you create impressive visualizations and
walkthroughs with lighting, effects, and textures Includes coverage of advanced
tools and customizing Navisworks with scripts With an expert author team,
Mastering Autodesk Navisworks 2013 is your essential guide to getting the very
most out of the powerful Navisworks collaboration and design review software.
mastering-autocad-mep-2013

13/19

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on November 29, 2022 by guest

Mastering AutoCAD 2021 and AutoCAD LT 2021 Brian C. Benton 2021-01-07 Give life
to your designs and keep your CAD skills fresh with Mastering AutoCAD 2021 and
Mastering AutoCAD LT 2021 AutoCAD continues to be the tool of choice for
architects, project managers, engineers, city planners, and other design
professionals, and when the industry experts need to learn the latest CAD
techniques and trends, they turn to Mastering AutoCAD and AutoCAD LT. Packed
with real-world examples, straightforward instructions, and downloadable
project files, this edition of this bestselling AutoCAD reference has been
fully updated for the latest features from the 2021 version of AutoCAD and
AutoCAD LT. From getting familiar with the interface to preparing for Autodesk
AutoCAD certification, Mastering AutoCAD 2021 and AutoCAD LT 2021 gives CAD
professionals command of the software’s core functions and complex
capabilities. Develop AutoCAD drawings from concept to creation Use hatches,
fields, and tables Work with dynamic blocks, attributes, drawing curves, and
solid fills Apply 3D modeling and imaging techniques Customize your interface
and configure template settings and styles Get ready for the Autodesk AutoCAD
Certification exam Whether you’re seeking on-the-job certification or just
looking to dream big and draw, Mastering AutoCAD 2021 and AutoCAD LT 2021 is
the ultimate guide to all things AutoCAD.
The Aubin Academy Paul F. Aubin 2013-05-30 The Aubin Academy Master Series:
Revit® MEP is the ideal book to help readers successfully use Revit MEP. It is
a concise manual focused squarely on the rationale and practicality of the
Revit MEP Building Information Model (BIM) process. The book emphasizes the
process of creating projects in MEP rather than a series of independent
commands and tools. The goal of each lesson is to help the reader complete
their projects successfully. Tools are introduced together in a focused process
with a strong emphasis on “why” as well as “how.” The text and exercises seek
to give the reader a clear sense of the value of the tools, and a clear
indication of each tool's potential. The Aubin Academy Master Series: Revit MEP
is a resource designed to shorten your learning curve, raise your comfort
level, and, most importantly, give you real-life tested practical advice on the
usage of the software to create mechanical, electrical, and plumbing designs,
and calculations. Empowered with the information within this book, you will
have insight into how to use Revit MEP to create coordinated BIM project models
and documentation. Revised and updated to the latest release of the software
Includes practical project focused how-to exercises where readers learn by
“doing”. Focused on MEP Production so readers can learn to create a coordinated
BIM model and documentation set. Written by authors with over 75 years of
combined real-World architectural and MEP industry experience. Provides “Power
User/BIM Manager” tips throughout. Includes free online download of complete
dataset of project files to follow along in the exercises.
AutoCAD Electrical 2016 Black Book Gaurav Verma 2015-04-24 The AutoCAD
Electrical 2016 Black Book, the second edition of AutoCAD Electrical Black
books, has lots of new features and examples as compared to previous edition.
Following the same strategy as for the previous edition, the book is written to
help professionals as well as learners in performing various tedious jobs in
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Electrical control designing. The book follows a step by step methodology. The
book covers use of right tool at right places. The book covers almost all the
information required by a learner to master the AutoCAD Electrical. The book
starts with basics of Electrical Designing, goes through all the Electrical
controls related tools and ends up with practical examples of electrical
schematic and panel designing. Chapter on Reports makes you comfortable in
creating and editing electrical component reports. This edition also discusses
the interoperability between Autodesk Inventor and AutoCAD Electrical which is
need of industry these days. Some of the salient features of this book are :
In-Depth explanation of concepts Every new topic of this book starts with the
explanation of the basic concepts. In this way, the user becomes capable of
relating the things with real world. Topics Covered Every chapter starts with a
list of topics being covered in that chapter. In this way, the user can easy
find the topic of his/her interest easily. Instruction through illustration The
instructions to perform any action are provided by maximum number of
illustrations so that the user can perform the actions discussed in the book
easily and effectively. There are about 1000 illustrations that make the
learning process effective. Tutorial point of view The book explains the
concepts through the tutorial to make the understanding of users firm and long
lasting. Each chapter of the book has tutorials that are real world projects.
Project Free projects and exercises are provided to students for practicing.
For Faculty If you are a faculty member, then you can ask for video tutorials
on any of the topic, exercise, tutorial, or concept.
Autodesk Revit 2022 MEP Fundamentals Ascent 2021-06
Revit Essentials for Architecture Paul F Aubin 2020-08-26 Revit Essentials for
Architecture combines a straightforward, reader-friendly style with detailed
project-focused exercises that encourage you to learn by doing. Gain practical,
firsthand experience with Autodesk(R) Revit(R) software purpose-built for
Building Information Modeling (BIM)
Mastering Autodesk Revit 2020 Robert Yori 2019-11-14 The best-selling Revit
guide, now more complete than ever with all-new coverage on the 2020 release
Mastering Autodesk Revit 2020 is packed with focused discussions, detailed
exercises, and real-world examples to help you get up to speed quickly on the
latest version of Autodesk Revit. Organized according to how you learn and
implement the software, this book provides expert guidance for all skill
levels. Hands-on tutorials allow you to dive right in and start accomplishing
vital tasks, while compelling examples illustrate how Revit for Architecture is
used in every project. Available online downloads include before-and-after
tutorial files and additional advanced content to help you quickly master this
powerful software. From basic interface topics to advanced visualization
techniques and documentation, this invaluable guide is your ideal companion
through the Revit workflow. Whether you're preparing for Autodesk certification
exams or just want to become more productive with the architectural design
software, practical exercises and expert instruction will get you where you
need to be. Understand key BIM and Revit concepts and master the Revit
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interface Delve into templates, work-sharing, and managing Revit projects
Master modeling and massing, the Family Editor, and visualization techniques
Explore documentation, including annotation, detailing, and complex structures
BIM software has become a mandatory asset in today's architecture field;
automated documentation updates reduce errors while saving time and money, and
Autodesk's Revit is the industry leader in the BIM software space.
Autodesk 3ds Max 2018 for Beginners: A Tutorial Approach, 18th Edition Prof.
Sham Tickoo 2017-08-01 Welcome to the world of Autodesk 3ds Max, a 3D modeling,
animation, and rendering software package developed by Autodesk Inc. It is
widely used by architects, game developers, design visualization specialists,
and visual effects artists. A wide range of modeling and texturing tools make
it an ideal platform for 3D modelers and animators. The intuitive user
interface and workflow tools of Autodesk 3ds Max have made the job of design
visualization specialists easier. Autodesk 3ds Max 2018 for Beginners: A
Tutorial Approach is a tutorial-based book that introduces the readers to the
basic features of 3ds Max 2018 created on real world model through tutorials.
The book caters to the needs of both the novice and the advanced users of the
software. This book will help you unleash your creativity and help you create
simple and complete 3D models and animations. The book will help the learners
transform their imagination into reality with ease. Salient Features Consists
of 17 chapters and 5 real world based projects that are organized in a
pedagogical sequence covering various aspects of modeling, texturing, lighting,
and animation. The author has followed the tutorial approach to explain various
concepts of modeling, texturing, lighting, and animation. The first page of
every chapter summarizes the topics that are covered in it. Step-by-step
instructions that guide the users through the learning process. Additional
information is provided throughout the book in the form of notes and tips.
Self-Evaluation test, Review Questions are given at the end of each chapter so
that the users can assess their knowledge. Student project has been given at
the end of this book to test and enhance the skills of students. Table of
Contents Chapter 1: Introduction to Autodesk 3ds Max 2018 Chapter 2: Primitive
Objects - I Chapter 3: Primitive Objects - II Chapter 4: Working with Splines I Chapter 5: Working with Splines - II Chapter 6: Lofting, Twisting, and
Deforming Objects Chapter 7: Material Editor: Creating Materials Chapter 8:
Material Editor: Texture Maps-I Chapter 9: Material Editor: Texture Maps-II
Chapter 10: Material Editor: Controlling Texture Maps Chapter 11: Material
Editor: Miscellaneous Materials Chapter 12: Interior Lighting-I Chapter 13:
Interior Lighting-II Chapter 14: Animation Basics Chapter 15: Complex Animation
Chapter 16: Rendering Chapter 17: Creating Walkthrough Project 1: Creating a
Windmill Project 2: Creating a Diner Project 3: Architectural Project Project
4: Corporate Design Project Project 5: Creating a Computer Center Index
AutoCAD For Dummies Bill Fane 2019-06-12 Simple steps for creating AutoCAD
drawings AutoCAD is the ubiquitous tool used by engineers, architects,
designers, and urban planners to put their ideas on paper. It takes some
AutoCAD know-how to go from a brilliant idea to a drawing that properly
explains how brilliant your idea is. AutoCAD For Dummies helps you de-mystify
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the handy software and put the tools in AutoCAD to use. Written by an
experienced AutoCAD engineer and mechanical design instructor, it assumes no
previous computer-aided drafting experience as it walks you through the basics
of starting projects and drawing straight lines all the way up through 3D
modeling. Conquer the first steps in creating an AutoCAD project Tackle drawing
basics including straight lines and curves Add advanced skills including 3D
drawing and modeling Set up a project and move into 3D It's true that AutoCAD
is tough, but with the friendly instruction in this hands-on guide, you'll find
everything you need to start creating marvelous models—without losing your
cool.
Mastering Autodesk Navisworks 2012 Jason Dodds 2011-07-07 Design, communicate
and collaborate with Navisworks Mastering Autodesk Navisworks shows you how to
best use the amazing Navisworks software. This collaboration tool enables the
consolidation of all files connected to a construction project?including file
formats such as Revit, SketchUp, ArchiCAD, and others?into one 3D model that
all participants can view, share, navigate, and use for visualization and
simulation. With the ability to support 60-plus file formats, Naviworks has an
eager fan base seeking more information. Using step-by-step tutorials, realworld examples, and hands-on exercises, this thorough guide provides the
complete guidance you need to master Navisworks. Introduces you to Navisworks
using a workflow approach that mirrors how it is used on real projects from
start to finish Explains how to import the 60+ supported file formats, navigate
around the merged 3D model, document and annotate it, and coordinate schedules
with TimeLiner Delves into the powerful clash detection tool, which warns you
if a design will not work in the real world Covers advanced functions such as
creating visualizations and using scripting tools Features step-by-step
instruction, real-world examples, and downloadable before-and-after tutorial
files Mastering Autodesk Navisworks is the ultimate reference on this exciting
collaboration and design review software.
AutoCAD 2018 and AutoCAD LT 2018 Essentials Scott Onstott 2017-05-24 The stepby-step, full-color AutoCAD 2018 guide with real-world practicality AutoCAD
2018 and AutoCAD LT 2018 Essentials provides a full-color, task-based approach
to mastering this powerful software. Straightforward, easy-to-follow
instruction pairs with real-world, hands-on exercises to help you quickly get
up to speed with core features and functions; screenshots illustrate tutorial
steps to help you follow along, and each chapter concludes with a more openended project so you can dive in and explore a specific topic in-depth. From 2D
drawing and organization to 3D modeling, dimensioning, presenting, and more,
this helpful guide walks you through everything you need to know to become
productive with AutoCAD 2018 and AutoCAD LT 2018. The companion website
features downloadable starting and ending files for each exercise, so you can
jump in at any point and compare your work to the pros, as well as additional
tutorials to help you go as deep as you need to go. Exercises walk you through
the real-world process of drafting while teaching you critical skills along the
way. Understand the AutoCAD interface and foundational concepts Master
essential drawing and visualization tools Stay organized with layers, groups,
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and blocks Experiment with 3D modeling, add text and dimensions, and much more
AutoCAD is the industry-leading technical drawing software, and complete
mastery is a vital skill for any design and drafting professional. AutoCAD 2018
and AutoCAD LT 2018 Essentials is a smart, quick resource that will help you
get up to speed with real-world practical instruction.
Autodesk Revit Architecture 2012 Eric Wing 2011-06-03 This Autodesk Official
Training Guide teaches Revit to new users The perfect introduction to Revit
Architecture, Autodesk?s building information modeling (BIM) software, this
unique and highly effective guide uses a continuous, step-by-step tutorial to
build your skills. You?ll first get to know the Revit interface and basic
conventions, then quickly move right into designing, documenting, and modeling
a four-story office building. Place walls, windows, and doors; add floors
ceilings, railings, and stairs; create construction documentation?and that?s
just for starters! You?ll be amazed by how rapidly you can progress. Teaches
you how to use Autodesk Revit Architecture, Autodesk?s industry-leading
building information modeling (BIM) software Uses a continuous, step-by-step
tutorial that progresses through the book, teaching you how to design,
document, and present a four-story building Covers structural grids, beams, and
foundations; adding text and dimensions; building floors layer by layer;
joining exterior and interior walls; creating roofs and ceilings; and much more
Introduces embedded families and formulas, crucial site considerations, and
importing and exporting to various formats Includes a Web site with before-andafter tutorial files so readers can compare their work Best of all, this guide
is self-paced. Follow the tutorial sequentially?or jump into just the chapters
you want by downloading the project files from the companion Web site.
Mastering Autodesk Revit MEP 2014 Don Bokmiller 2013-05-30 The ultimate
reference and tutorial to harness the power of Revit MEP This Autodesk Official
Press book will help you develop your expertise with Revit MEP's core concepts
and functionality. Based on the authors' years of real-world experience, this
comprehensive reference and tutorial has been updated to cover all of the new
features of Revit MEP, and includes best practices, techniques, tips, tricks,
and real-world exercises to help you hone your skills. Shows how to use the
interface effectively, explains how to create and use project templates, and
details ways you can improve efficiency with worksharing and collaboration
Addresses generating schedules that show quantities, materials, design
dependencies, and more Looks at creating logical air, water, and fire
protection systems; evaluating building loads; and placing air and water
distribution equipment Covers lighting, power receptacles and equipment,
communication outlets and systems, and circuiting and panels Zeroes in on
creating water systems, plumbing fixtures and their connectors, water piping,
and more Featuring real-world scenarios and hands-on tutorials, this Autodesk
Official Press book features downloadable before-and-after tutorial files so
that you can compare your finished work to that of the professionals. It's the
perfect resource for becoming a Revit MEP expert.
Mastering Autodesk Revit MEP 2013 Plamen Hristov 2012-08-03 An outstanding
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tutorial and reference for Autodesk Revit MEP This Autodesk Official Training
Guide is the detailed reference and tutorial you need to master the powerful
Autodesk Revit MEP 2013 building information modeling software. The expert
authors combine their considerable mechanical, electrical, and plumbing
experience to help you quickly learn the interface and tools, get hands-on
practice with real-world projects and tutorials, and master expert techniques
and tricks that only pros who use the software on a daily basis know. Explains
how to integrate Revit MEP 2013 into workflows, worksharing, and schedules
Covers using Revit MEP for mechanical design, including HVAC load analysis and
designing ductwork and piping Covers using Revit MEP for electrical design,
including lighting, power, communications, and circuits Covers using Revit MEP
for plumbing design, including water systems, fixtures, sanitary piping, and
fire protection Shows how to prepare models for analysis and import/export
gbxml (green building xml) files Addresses managing content, from symbols and
annotations to creating devices, adding details, and producing sheets Mastering
Autodesk Revit MEP 2013 is the complete guide to this popular software, with a
companion website that provides before-and-after tutorial files so you can
compare your work to that of professionals.
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